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Bob,

Thanks for the meetings last week, very useful.

Just a note to let you know that I checked a little more on the status of oxyfuel
combustion technology. The feedback that I got was that the $150 million retrofit for a
150 MW plant seemed low. There is an Australian 30mw coal plant retrofit that may
have cost even more than that.

What was the scale-up that you mentioned that Jupiter has? Is it the Pearl power plant
near Quincy? I don’t think that this particular unit had CCS, was Jupiter thinking of
demonstrating CCS or just the oxyfiring at BREC?

Finally, on the likelihood of attracting DOE funding they are already funding a project for
Futuregen 2 that uses oxyfiring which might make them a little less reluctant.

http://www.fe.doe.gov/programs/powersystems/futuregen/index.html

Let me know if you want to discuss further.

Jeff

Jeffrey W. Hopkins
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